Information Letter no. 42-2014

Referees

Dear Member Federation,

with regard to the various championships in 2015 and the importance of the first European Games 2015 in Baku we kindly ask you to support us by nominating referees from your federation for the next 4 big events.

Please also note that as no. 1 we need your proposal for Baku. As usual you can nominate up to two referees the most to be considered by the EFC/CEE Referees Commission.

The attached document please use for your return mail which we need within a week because Baku needs the names of referees a.s.a.p. because of producing uniforms etc. for all sports. Please also confirm that your proposed referee for Baku will accept an invitation. The arrival date in Baku would be 20.06.2015 – departure ca. 28.06.2015.

Best regards,

Max Geuter General Secretary

General Secretariate
Postfach 1138
D-82 179 Groebenzell-Muenchen

Email: <u>secretariate@eurofencing.info</u> www.eurofencing.info

Proposition of federation for referees designations:						
N Dolar						
a) Baku First Europea	n Gamas					
-iisi Europea	2227.06.201	5				
	22. 27.00.201					
o) Maribor	24.0205.03.	2015				
Junior/Cadet						
\ \/!a = -	00 00 04 004					
U-23	2226.04.201	5				
U-23						
d) Montreux	0611.06.201	5				
Senior						
						